GENERAL MANAGERS REPORT
The 2020/21 trading year was absolutely fantastic for the club with a major profit that you will have seen in our financial statements. Having said that there have been plenty of challenges along the way, not least the regularly changing landscape with Covid 19 compliance rules. Hopefully we are nearly to the point where the majority of the restrictions are lifted and we can return to something close to pre covid operations.
There have been some exciting developments for the club during the year, the major one being the instillation of a permanent watering system on the course. At this point we are probably about 75% completed and the installers hope to be finished about the end of January if we don’t get too more many weather delays. The other major project that is progressing is for a motel. The concept drawings are displayed in the club and we are currently considering the next step of how we can raise finance to start construction.
To the many volunteers that lend a hand to Tom and his men on the course, we offer a huge thank you. The year has been challenging getting the course back in top condition after the flood in March but is really starting to look great now. 
I would like to thank my staff for their efforts during the year, especially Abby for her assistance in the office and Tamra & James in the role of Bar Supervisors. Like most businesses around Moree, we have found it difficult to find suitably qualified and experienced people which has put an extra workload on those we do have.
Finally, I would like to wish all our members a prosperous festive season and a fruitful 2022 with the club continuing with its recent solid trading performances.
SCOT McLEOD
GENERAL MANAGER

